
St Jude the Apostle- Willington                                                                                                                                                                               6
th

 January 2008 

Parish office open Mon –Fri 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127   email judesparishoffice@eircom.net  Web address www.stjudesparish.net 

 

 

 

� 

Anniversaries 

 

James & Anne Brady 
Matt Farrell 

Peggy Parkinson  

John Crowley 
Brigid Gahan 

Sheila Fisher  
Paddy Malone 

Andrias Mc Entee 
John & Mary Naughton 

Christy O’Hanlon 
Thomas Grimes 

Carmel Dalton  
Mary Jane Keogh  
John Mc Vicker  

Christy Brady  
 

Months Mind 
Imelda Maguire  

 

USED STAMPS. 
============== 
 Again many thanks for all the 
used stamps which have been 
donated to the Missionary Sisters 
of The Holy Rosary. 
They are much appreciated. 
 
Any used stamps can be left into 

the parish office. 

 
Family Offering Collection 

Christmas Arrangements 

The next Monday Evening 

Count for the Family 

Offering will be on 

Monday 7th January  

Many thanks to all our 

collectors and to all who 

support our Family 

Offering. 

 

 

Parish Trip to 

Medugorje – 2008 
A group from the Parish 

will be travelling to 

Medugorje on the 16
th

 May 

2008 

Further details can be 

obtained by contacting Lily 

at 

087 9562469 

 
 

Medugorje Prayer 
Meeting  
The January meeting will 

take place in the Parish 

Centre at 8.0m on 

Tuesday 8th commencing 

with Mass at 8.pm All are 

Welcome 

 

 

 

Orlagh Retreat Centre  

Old Court Road  
A Day For Yourself to Start 

the New Year  

 

Sat January 12th  

Theme: Seeing Ourselves as 

Beloved by God. Day will be 

led by Bernadette Toal & 

John Byrne OSA  

Time 10am to 4.30pm with 

the option of staying on for 

Mass at 4.30 Cost €45 

including full lunch  

To book a place contact  

Fr. John Byrne OSA  

Orlagh Retreat Centre 

4958190  

Email info@orlagh.ie  

 
Parish Trip to 
Lourdes  

Numbers are now being 

finalised for our Parish Trip 

to Lourdes on June 11th if 

you wish to travel with the 

Parish Group and have not 

already given in your 

details please  leave your 

details into the Parish 

Office by Friday 11th Jan  

Booking deposits of €200 

per person will be required 

by end of January  

Places are limited and will 

be allocated on a first come 

first served basis. 

 

Parish 

Website 
We are 
delighted to 
formally 
launch our 

Parish Website  
www.stjudesparish.net 

we hope you will find it a 
valuable source of 

reference as to the 
various groups and 

activates operating in 

the Parish if we have left 
any group out please 
send you details to 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net  
We would like to extend 
our sincere thanks to 
two of our parishioners 

who were instrumental 

in getting our website up 
and running  
Paul Lynch and Joan 
Molamphy  

 


